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July 31, 2023

The Honorable Nick LaLota

U.S. House of Representatives

1530 Longworth House Office Building
Washington DC, 20515

Dear Congressman Lal ota:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Vietnam Veterans Liver Fluke Cancer Study
Act" (HR.4424) that would direct the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to study and report
on the prevalence of cholangiocarcinoma in veterans who served in the Vietnam theater of

operations during the Vietnam era.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo
Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

Oty R VDo

/ John R. Davis
Director, Legislative Programs
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